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	What is the world coming to? I’ve heard that question more than once as of late. People are worried about what is happening to our world. It seems that our world is enveloped in crime, violence, and a feeling of helplessness to change anything about it. Many of us feel that way, but everything is under control. I know it doesn’t feel that way at times but it is true. 
	We have aa tendency to sometimes forget that God is really in change. We hear so much that this person or that person is running the show, but in reality, they are not. They are just given authority for a few moments and then, what they perceive as power, is gone. It soon becomes history and generally not very flattering for them in the long run.
When Jesus was before the rulers of the day during his trial, they actually thought they were controlling the narrative. They weren’t. He was! In John 19, Jesus tells Pilate, “You would have no authority over me if it were not given to you from above.”
	It is the same today. We hear those political figure or rulers of some country telling us they are in charge of our live and the live of others, it is a lie. Our Lord has always been in charge, and he will never abandon his children.
So when you look at the news or hear someone telling you how this would will end up, disregard them! Jesus Christ is in charge. He always has been, and he always will be.
	Trust God, not only for our present lives, but for our future.
God Bless you all,
Pastor Will Anderson 
